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Reading Branch Secretary’s report February 2024
A busy year again with all the usual tasks of a Branch Secretary, taking minutes at meetings and distributing information, collating information and writing articles for Odd Bob and the annual ODG report, and organising the 20+ practices we have each year. 
The branch rep reports back from the Guild committee meetings but one there is one item in particular that I wish to bring to your attention.
The Guild is seeking a replacement Odd Bob editor as the current editor is standing down. There are two editions a year. If anyone is interested in taking on the role either let me know or contact the Guild directly.
Lindsey Barker
